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Wright Consulting
& Training, Inc.

We are your complete
computer solutions partner.

New! Cloud Computing
from cloudecity

Visit www.wrightconsulting.net
today to learn how you can save. 

25 years computer experience
Complete System Solutions

Computers/Training/Networking/HW/SW
PC network installations, support, repair and sales.

20% discount for all BMW CCA Members
(for 40hr service contract)

Visit us at www.Wrightconsulting.net
or call (610) 933-0799

113 Pine Drive, Phoenixville PA 19460
Jeffrey A. Wright - Owner/President
email: jeff@wrightconsulting.net
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CORPORATE  EVENTS BIRTHDAY  PARTIES 
PRIVATE  PARTIES  BAR/BAT  MITZVAHS 
FUNDRAISERS  GRADUATION  PARTIES  
 

Book your next Corporate Event  
or Private Party with us before March 1, 2013  

and for every $500 you spend  
you will receive a $50 gift card. 

 
 

For more information: 
meredith@gospeedraceway.com 

Book your event now!

Meredith Baker
Sales Manager
267-960-3241

© 2012 Morgan Stanley Smith Barney LLC. Member SIPC.

N
Y CS 7181378 B

C008 10/12
 

G
P10-01506P-N

06/10

Timothy Trexler 
First Vice President 
Financial Advisor 
TWO TOWN PLACE 
Bryn Mawr, PA 19010 
610-542-2936 

Retirement planning 
College savings plans

Comprehensive financial planning





Vintage
Events & Information





Phone: 610-701-9172 • Fax: 610-701-9173
721 East Nields Street • West Chester, PA 19382

bimmerworks.com

Service • Accessories  
Performance • Motorsports
for all distinguished European Marques

BMW
Porsche

Audi

Mercedes-Benz

MINI
Lamborghini

•	 BMW	Certified	technicians

•	 Diagnostics	and	repairs

•	 Factory	scheduled	
maintenance

•	 Vehicle	Pre-purchase	
inspections

•	 Driver’s	Education	and		
Race	Track	Prep

•	 Free	Track	Inspections	for	
BMW	CCA	Members

•	 Performance	upgrades
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An Exclusive Financial Benefit for 
Delaware Valley BMW Car Club of America Members

WHO WE ARE. XCEL is a New Jersey-headquartered, not-for-profit,
and member-owned financial institution. We are federally insured and we
have been competently serving our members since 1964.

WHO CAN JOIN. Delware Valley BMW Car Club of America members
and their immediate family members. 

WHAT WE OFFER. Outstanding rates on vehicle, home equity, and
mortgage loans. No minimum balance checking. Attractive rates on
money markets and certificates. See our complete product and rate
listings at www.XCELfcu.org. We are members of a network with 28,000
surcharge-free ATMs and over 4,900 shared branch service centers
across the U.S.

Your Delaware Valley BMW Car Club of America exclusive contact is:

Ray de Quintal at 800-284-8663, ext. 3040
or 201-546-2928 (cell) or 
email raydequintal@XCELfcu.org.

New, pre-owned or refinanced 
vehicle rates

2.99%AS LOW
AS APR*

FOR 36 MONTHS
Other rates and terms available.

60-Month Certificate

1.60%
APY*

$500 minimum (penalty for early withdrawal). 
Federally-insured. Other rates and terms available.

*APR=Annual Percentage Rate. APY=Annual Percentage Yield. 
Rates are subject to change without notice.

www.XCELfcu.org



both on and off the track.

CNC manufacturing
Dyno tuning-2WD, AWD
Engine building
Race car prep.
 

.

.

.

.

.

.

.

.

Custom machining services
Roll cage fabrication
Full service body shop
General maintenance 

We have been providing the Delaware Valley 
with excellent service for 27 years



Scan for directions to our new location:

6037 Black Horse Pike
Egg Harbor Township, N.J. 
609-568-9200 • BMWAtlanticCity.com

BMW Car Club Member
Exclusive Discount of 

15%
on Lifestyles Merchandise

And Get A 

10%
Disount on BMW

Performance Accessories
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Matzi Ben-Maimon Merion Station PA

Vinh Chau Philadelphia PA

Anthony DeCuzzi Cherry Hill NJ

Robert Douglass Norristown PA

Michael Flannery Pottstown PA

Stewart Fuhrmann Barnegat NJ

Michael Gizzi Wilmington DE

James Green New Castle DE

Bryan Humbarger Wayne PA

John Iarussi Marlton NJ

Alva Jones Macungie PA

Richard Jones Emmaus PA

Ryan Kunkle Easton PA

Christopher Leahy Warrington PA

Leo Neil Ligon Little Egg Harbor Twp NJ

David Lu Souderton PA

Ronald Marshall Lewes DE

Loni McConnell Cherry Hill NJ

Mac McConnell Cherry Hill NJ

Douglas Moyer Telford PA

Michael Murray Medford NJ

John Otte Royersford PA

James Paulson Sewell NJ

Michael Perrot Haverford PA

Michael Pettit Blue Bell PA

David Rocca Mount Holly NJ

Joao Simoes Malvern PA

Anita Speas Media PA

Jacques Speas Media PA

Greg Szwartz Bala Cynwyd PA

John Triozzi West Chester PA

Michael Vittese Cinnaminson NJ

Steven Walsh Huntingdon Valley PA

Paul Williams Ardmore PA

Gregory Arfuso Medford NJ

John Boschetti Philadelphia PA

Steve Brown Bala Cynwyd PA

Andrew Bucklee Eagleville PA

Charles Collings Philadelphia PA

Jiang Dong Cherry Hill NJ

Sam Feigenbaum Cherry Hill NJ

Joseph Ferrante Macungie PA

Brian FitzPatrick Collegeville PA

Dean Morgantini Downingtown PA

Blaine Partee Sicklerville NJ

Bill Joe Pyle Upper Black Eddy PA

Michael Ruckenstein Wynnewood PA

Janice Rufe Hellertown PA

Christopher Schmitt Media PA

Richmond Shreve Newtown PA

Ellen Strauss Linwood NJ

Stephen Strauss Linwood NJ

Lars Tofastrud Newtown PA

Paul Tomlin Haddon Township NJ

Joel Wilkens Malvern PA

Maria Wolfe Brookhaven PA

Barry Caplan Pottstown PA

Ed Cieslak Doylestown PA

Bennett Colesberry Wayne PA

Phil Curran Malaga NJ

Stephanie DeLussey Secane PA

James Fannon Voorhees NJ

Adam Ford Phoenixville PA

David Guida Douglassville PA

Liborio LaRussa Macungie PA

Jeffrey Maggio Warminster PA

Jeremy McGarvey Philadelphia PA

John Penwell Philadelphia PA

Barry Reid Lafayette Hill PA

Ingrid Rempe Malvern PA

Vincent Saba Burlington NJ

Scott Shannon Sewell NJ

Jim Shoemaker Royersford PA

Jim Sipics Catasauqua PA

Andrew Sullivan Sellersville PA

Chris Sullivan Whitehall PA

George Thomas Linwood NJ

Zachary Tres Drexel Hill PA

Shana Weber Wilmington DE
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DATE Event Event Details RSVP to:

2/1/2014 Annual DelVal BMW CCA 
Banquet Radnor Hotel socialevents@delvalbmwcca.org

Vi
nt

ag
e

2/15/2014
Noon

First Vintage Event 
of the Year

Gary Maucher Upholstery in 
Ivyland,Pa  bimmers_beemers@verizon.net

D
ri

ve
r S

ch
oo

ls

4/5-4/6/2014   Summit Point DE
Summit Point’s newly 

expanded Jefferson track
Saturday and Sunday

www.motorsportsreg.com

7/9-7/10/2014 Watkins Glen DE Wednesday and Thursday www.motorsportsreg.com

8/22-8/24/2014 NJMP Lightning DE Friday, Saturday and Sunday www.motorsportsreg.com

10/4-10/5/2014 Pocono DE Pocono SE Road Course
Saturday and Sunday www.motorsportsreg.com
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www.GetMac4Biz.com

Thinking about switching to the Macintosh for your business?
There�are�more�reasons�than�ever�for�you�to�consider
switching�to�OS�X�and�the�Macintosh:

• Lower�licensing�costs
• Security�that�is�built�in,�not�bolted�on
• Ease�of�use�for�both�administrators�and�users
• Solid,�dependable�hardware
• Point�of�Sales�systems
• Virtualization�choices
• Xsan�storage
• Still�zero�viruses�for�OS�X
• Native�iPhone�compatibility
• Active�Directory�and�LDAP�integration
• Compatibility with all other�popular�operating�systems

Why Kadimac?
Apple�Inc.�trusts�Kadimac�to�work�for�their�enterprise�level�clients
and�you�can�be�assured�that�your�business�will�be�getting�the�highest
quality�Macintosh�integration�available.�Kadimac�has�clients�around
the�US�and�world.�We�are�certified�on�all�levels�of�OS�X�and�are�certified
to�teach�it.�Call�us�to�find�out�how�your�business�can�benefit.

Ben Greisler, ACSA
215-821-1440
ben@kadimac.com

The Enthusiast’s MARKETPLACEThe Enthusiast’s MARKETPLACE

Contact: Amin Taghavi
Toll Free: 610.661.0168

www.rockhillfinancial.com
amintaghavi@rockhillfinancial.com

Why use Rock Hill Financial, LLC?
In our experience, the funding of a loan does not end the interaction
we have with, you, our customer. Our intent is to build an ongoing
relationship with our clients. We want to make sure that we meet
your current financial requirements as well as planning for future
hopes & dreams.

Our Difference:
We are registered with multiple lenders which allows us to provide you
with a unique menu of financing options. We are also able to determine
who has the best rates and best customer service... it's not just about
getting the best deal at settlement but also being happy with your
lender on an ongoing basis.

Reliability:
Unlike other mortgage brokers and banks, Rock Hill Financial, LLC is
not trying to become the biggest in the nation. We want to make sure
every client feels satisfied that they have been treated fairly and would
return to us for future financial needs, as well as recommend us
to others.
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Official Business: Executive BoardOfficial Business: Executive Board

Meeting Minutes
Meeting of the Delaware
Valley Chapter Executive Board:
Monday July 18th 2011
In attendance were: Dave Wollman, President; Martin
Bullen, Vice President; Michael Dion, Treasurer and
Chief Instructor; Geoff Ehrman and James Murphy,
Driving Events Co-Chairs; Dave Flogaus and Ed
Narewski, Newsletter Co-Editors; Bob Kelly, Secre-
tary; Lisa Mellott, Event Registrar; Mo Karamat,
Street Survival Chair; Mark Zmiewski, Club Racing
Chair, Richard Vernick, Webmaster and Membership
Chair.

Summary of BOARD REPORTS AND UPDATES

1.1 President’s Report:

Dave Wollman welcomed all to the meeting. A motion
was made and seconded to dispense with the read-
ing of the minutes. 

1.2 Treasurer’s Report:

Mike Dion reported that even with below normal at-
tendance at the club’s 10th Annual High Performance
Driving School at Watkins Glen, we were able to meet
all expenses with a small surplus. All present congrat-
ulated and thanked Lisa and Martin for their hard
work promoting the event up to the last minute. Mike
reviewed various business matters and noted that he
was currently processing the insurance policy for this
year’s Bimmerfest scheduled for September 18th.

1.3 Driving Event’s Chair Report:

Geoff noted that the Watkins Glen event went well
and thanked everyone for their help. There was a lot
of discussion relative to updating our tech form to ad-
dress common on-track mechanical failures for the
various BMW models. This was a discussion
prompted by a series of similar mechanical failures at
the Watkins Glen event. Geoff will follow-up with the
additions and modifications to our tech form.

James Murphy reviewed the continuing development
of his Student Resource Center (SRC) initiative and
the student mentoring program that he launched at

the beginning of this season. The SRC is set up and
housed under two large canopies in a strategic loca-
tion at all of our events. Here a novice driver can get
advice on anything mechanical, track, or driving re-
lated. They will also be invited to a barbecue at lunch.
He noted that the programs are doing well and the
SRC is becoming a hub of activity for novice drivers
throughout the event weekend. Everyone in atten-
dance applauded James’ efforts.
.

1.4 Racing Event’s Chair Report:

Mark Zmiewski reported that the plans for our Club
Race at Thunderbolt were well under way. The sanc-
tion application has been approved and stewards no-
tified. There was discussion relative to driver gift
options for the Club Race. 

1.5 Social Chair’s Report:

Dave Wollman reported for Terry Wright. He noted
that the recent Del Val night out at the ballpark was a
great time. He urged all club members to partake in
activities like these to keep the level of enthusiasm
going and to support club camaraderie. Future events
are the club picnic on September 18th, the annual fo-
liage tour on October 29th, and a go cart night on No-
vember 10th. There are also plans in the works for
another general membership meeting before the end
of the year.

1.6 Newsletter Editor’s Report:

Dave Flogaus introduced Ed Narewski as his new co-
editor for the newsletter. The group thanked Ed for
volunteering for such an important club activity.  

1.7 Street Survival Chair Report:

Mo Karamat noted that he received a lot of positive
feedback from the June 12th Street Survival Clinic at
Montgomery County Community College. The feed-
back came from the 24 students that attended and
their parents. Mo also pointed out a conflict that will
necessitate moving the Adult Car Control Clinic form
August to September. He will propose a new date be-
fore the next meeting.      

1.9 Webmaster / Membership Chair Report:

No report.

1.10 Driver School Registrar’s Report:

Lisa Mellott reported that she received much positive
feedback from attendees on how well the Watkins
Glen event was run. Lisa presented a new strategy
for wristbands for DE events. She proposed retaining
the traditional red, yellow, and green bands. But, for
signed-off students, she proposed wristbands with a
black checkered pattern over the respective field col-
ors. The additional cost for printing was modest, so
the Board authorized her to proceed. The bands will
also be printed with our chapter name.

Lisa went on to note that there was a problem or two
with the speed of some instructors that were driving in
non-instructor run groups. Mike Dion said that he
would follow-up on the rules for these instances and
communicated them to Lisa and the group as well as
the instructors at the beginning of each event.

1.11 Advertising / Business Manager’s Report:

Bob Solomon could not attend, but Dave Wollman
and Mike Dion pointed out how excited the Board
was with the new partnership formed between BMW
of the Main Line and Del Val. as premier sponsors of
the 3rd Annual Del Val BMWCCA/BMW of the Main
Line Lightning DE in August. A big crowd is expected
for the event, including a number of Main Line’s val-
ued clients and staff. Let’s be sure to make them as
welcomed as possible.

1.12 Next Meeting:

The next meeting will be on September 12th, 6:00
p.m., at Geoff Ehrman’s office.

Submitted by:  Bob Kelly, Secretary

Upcoming Events:
Delaware Valley Chester and other

BMW Car Club of America events of interest
Date              Event Description                                                          Event Details                                                                 RSVP to:

10/8/2011        Del Val @ Pocono Raceway (North Course)                            Cancelled (track repaving)                                        We regret this development

10/15/2011      Tire Rack Street Survival @ Warminster Comm. Park           October 15, Warminster, PA                                         www.motorsportreg.com

10/16/2011      NJ Chapter Driver School @ NJMP Lightning                         October 16/17 (Sunday-Monday)                                 www.motorsportreg.com

10/29/2011      Del Val Chapter Fall Foliage Tour                                             Official Final Route is in planning                         socialchair@delvalbmwcca.org

2/4/2012          Delaware Valley Chapter Annual Banquet                               Radnor Hotel, St. Davids PA                                  socialchair@delvalbmwcca.org

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
Have an idea for an event?              Send an e-mail to socialchair@delvalbmwcca.org Comments and suggestions always welcome.
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Official Business: Executive BoardOfficial Business: Executive Board

Meeting Minutes
Meeting of the Delaware
Valley Chapter Executive Board:
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Mike Dion reported that even with below normal at-
tendance at the club’s 10th Annual High Performance
Driving School at Watkins Glen, we were able to meet
all expenses with a small surplus. All present congrat-
ulated and thanked Lisa and Martin for their hard
work promoting the event up to the last minute. Mike
reviewed various business matters and noted that he
was currently processing the insurance policy for this
year’s Bimmerfest scheduled for September 18th.

1.3 Driving Event’s Chair Report:

Geoff noted that the Watkins Glen event went well
and thanked everyone for their help. There was a lot
of discussion relative to updating our tech form to ad-
dress common on-track mechanical failures for the
various BMW models. This was a discussion
prompted by a series of similar mechanical failures at
the Watkins Glen event. Geoff will follow-up with the
additions and modifications to our tech form.

James Murphy reviewed the continuing development
of his Student Resource Center (SRC) initiative and
the student mentoring program that he launched at

the beginning of this season. The SRC is set up and
housed under two large canopies in a strategic loca-
tion at all of our events. Here a novice driver can get
advice on anything mechanical, track, or driving re-
lated. They will also be invited to a barbecue at lunch.
He noted that the programs are doing well and the
SRC is becoming a hub of activity for novice drivers
throughout the event weekend. Everyone in atten-
dance applauded James’ efforts.
.

1.4 Racing Event’s Chair Report:

Mark Zmiewski reported that the plans for our Club
Race at Thunderbolt were well under way. The sanc-
tion application has been approved and stewards no-
tified. There was discussion relative to driver gift
options for the Club Race. 

1.5 Social Chair’s Report:

Dave Wollman reported for Terry Wright. He noted
that the recent Del Val night out at the ballpark was a
great time. He urged all club members to partake in
activities like these to keep the level of enthusiasm
going and to support club camaraderie. Future events
are the club picnic on September 18th, the annual fo-
liage tour on October 29th, and a go cart night on No-
vember 10th. There are also plans in the works for
another general membership meeting before the end
of the year.

1.6 Newsletter Editor’s Report:

Dave Flogaus introduced Ed Narewski as his new co-
editor for the newsletter. The group thanked Ed for
volunteering for such an important club activity.  

1.7 Street Survival Chair Report:

Mo Karamat noted that he received a lot of positive
feedback from the June 12th Street Survival Clinic at
Montgomery County Community College. The feed-
back came from the 24 students that attended and
their parents. Mo also pointed out a conflict that will
necessitate moving the Adult Car Control Clinic form
August to September. He will propose a new date be-
fore the next meeting.      

1.9 Webmaster / Membership Chair Report:

No report.

1.10 Driver School Registrar’s Report:

Lisa Mellott reported that she received much positive
feedback from attendees on how well the Watkins
Glen event was run. Lisa presented a new strategy
for wristbands for DE events. She proposed retaining
the traditional red, yellow, and green bands. But, for
signed-off students, she proposed wristbands with a
black checkered pattern over the respective field col-
ors. The additional cost for printing was modest, so
the Board authorized her to proceed. The bands will
also be printed with our chapter name.

Lisa went on to note that there was a problem or two
with the speed of some instructors that were driving in
non-instructor run groups. Mike Dion said that he
would follow-up on the rules for these instances and
communicated them to Lisa and the group as well as
the instructors at the beginning of each event.

1.11 Advertising / Business Manager’s Report:

Bob Solomon could not attend, but Dave Wollman
and Mike Dion pointed out how excited the Board
was with the new partnership formed between BMW
of the Main Line and Del Val. as premier sponsors of
the 3rd Annual Del Val BMWCCA/BMW of the Main
Line Lightning DE in August. A big crowd is expected
for the event, including a number of Main Line’s val-
ued clients and staff. Let’s be sure to make them as
welcomed as possible.

1.12 Next Meeting:

The next meeting will be on September 12th, 6:00
p.m., at Geoff Ehrman’s office.

Submitted by:  Bob Kelly, Secretary

Upcoming Events:
Delaware Valley Chester and other

BMW Car Club of America events of interest
Date              Event Description                                                          Event Details                                                                 RSVP to:

10/8/2011        Del Val @ Pocono Raceway (North Course)                            Cancelled (track repaving)                                        We regret this development

10/15/2011      Tire Rack Street Survival @ Warminster Comm. Park           October 15, Warminster, PA                                         www.motorsportreg.com

10/16/2011      NJ Chapter Driver School @ NJMP Lightning                         October 16/17 (Sunday-Monday)                                 www.motorsportreg.com

10/29/2011      Del Val Chapter Fall Foliage Tour                                             Official Final Route is in planning                         socialchair@delvalbmwcca.org

2/4/2012          Delaware Valley Chapter Annual Banquet                               Radnor Hotel, St. Davids PA                                  socialchair@delvalbmwcca.org

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
Have an idea for an event?              Send an e-mail to socialchair@delvalbmwcca.org Comments and suggestions always welcome.
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Dave Wollman welcomed all to the meeting. A motion
was made and seconded to dispense with the read-
ing of the minutes. 
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Mike Dion reported that even with below normal at-
tendance at the club’s 10th Annual High Performance
Driving School at Watkins Glen, we were able to meet
all expenses with a small surplus. All present congrat-
ulated and thanked Lisa and Martin for their hard
work promoting the event up to the last minute. Mike
reviewed various business matters and noted that he
was currently processing the insurance policy for this
year’s Bimmerfest scheduled for September 18th.

1.3 Driving Event’s Chair Report:

Geoff noted that the Watkins Glen event went well
and thanked everyone for their help. There was a lot
of discussion relative to updating our tech form to ad-
dress common on-track mechanical failures for the
various BMW models. This was a discussion
prompted by a series of similar mechanical failures at
the Watkins Glen event. Geoff will follow-up with the
additions and modifications to our tech form.

James Murphy reviewed the continuing development
of his Student Resource Center (SRC) initiative and
the student mentoring program that he launched at

the beginning of this season. The SRC is set up and
housed under two large canopies in a strategic loca-
tion at all of our events. Here a novice driver can get
advice on anything mechanical, track, or driving re-
lated. They will also be invited to a barbecue at lunch.
He noted that the programs are doing well and the
SRC is becoming a hub of activity for novice drivers
throughout the event weekend. Everyone in atten-
dance applauded James’ efforts.
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1.4 Racing Event’s Chair Report:

Mark Zmiewski reported that the plans for our Club
Race at Thunderbolt were well under way. The sanc-
tion application has been approved and stewards no-
tified. There was discussion relative to driver gift
options for the Club Race. 

1.5 Social Chair’s Report:

Dave Wollman reported for Terry Wright. He noted
that the recent Del Val night out at the ballpark was a
great time. He urged all club members to partake in
activities like these to keep the level of enthusiasm
going and to support club camaraderie. Future events
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1.7 Street Survival Chair Report:

Mo Karamat noted that he received a lot of positive
feedback from the June 12th Street Survival Clinic at
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back came from the 24 students that attended and
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necessitate moving the Adult Car Control Clinic form
August to September. He will propose a new date be-
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feedback from attendees on how well the Watkins
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the traditional red, yellow, and green bands. But, for
signed-off students, she proposed wristbands with a
black checkered pattern over the respective field col-
ors. The additional cost for printing was modest, so
the Board authorized her to proceed. The bands will
also be printed with our chapter name.

Lisa went on to note that there was a problem or two
with the speed of some instructors that were driving in
non-instructor run groups. Mike Dion said that he
would follow-up on the rules for these instances and
communicated them to Lisa and the group as well as
the instructors at the beginning of each event.

1.11 Advertising / Business Manager’s Report:

Bob Solomon could not attend, but Dave Wollman
and Mike Dion pointed out how excited the Board
was with the new partnership formed between BMW
of the Main Line and Del Val. as premier sponsors of
the 3rd Annual Del Val BMWCCA/BMW of the Main
Line Lightning DE in August. A big crowd is expected
for the event, including a number of Main Line’s val-
ued clients and staff. Let’s be sure to make them as
welcomed as possible.

1.12 Next Meeting:

The next meeting will be on September 12th, 6:00
p.m., at Geoff Ehrman’s office.

Submitted by:  Bob Kelly, Secretary
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Delaware Valley Chester and other

BMW Car Club of America events of interest
Date              Event Description                                                          Event Details                                                                 RSVP to:

10/8/2011        Del Val @ Pocono Raceway (North Course)                            Cancelled (track repaving)                                        We regret this development

10/15/2011      Tire Rack Street Survival @ Warminster Comm. Park           October 15, Warminster, PA                                         www.motorsportreg.com
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Wright Consulting
& Training, Inc.

We are your complete
computer solutions partner.

New! Cloud Computing
from cloudecity

Visit www.wrightconsulting.net
today to learn how you can save. 

25 years computer experience
Complete System Solutions

Computers/Training/Networking/HW/SW
PC network installations, support, repair and sales.

20% discount for all BMW CCA Members
(for 40hr service contract)

Visit us at www.Wrightconsulting.net
or call (610) 933-0799

113 Pine Drive, Phoenixville PA 19460
Jeffrey A. Wright - Owner/President
email: jeff@wrightconsulting.net
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BE FIRST ON THE GRID IN POLE POSITION AND CALL  

JABZ MEDICAL BILLING SERVICE 
215.230.7550  

FOR ALL OF YOUR MEDICAL BILLING AND COLLECTION NEEDS. 
OUR DATA ACQUISITION TEAM WILL ASSIST YOU THROUGHOUT EVERY ONE OF 
YOUR OFF-CAMBER TURNS TO MAXIMIZE THE SPEED THAT YOU RECEIVE YOUR 

REVENUE WHILE DECREASING YOUR CLAIM REJECTIONS. 
SO MAKE THAT HAIRPIN TURN, AND CALL JABZ MEDICAL BILLING SERVICE, AND 

YOU COULD BE THE ONE THAT GETS THE CHECKERED FLAG!  
 
      

 

 

       610-964-0477
149 Old Lancaster Road Devon, PA

Expert Quality Service at a Reasonable Price

Located one block from the Devon Train Station 

Free Shuttle Service and Loaner Cars 

Over 30 years of experience

Routine Service to Extensive Repairs

Manufacturer Spec Diagnostics

Road Force Tire and Wheel Balancing 

Tire Rack Approved Installer 

Your European Luxury Car Specialist
Formerly Don Galbraith Motoring

a

m

www.PremierEurocars.com

BMW SPEcialiSt
from vintage 2002s to E 90s



BMW VALUE SERVICE COVERS 
YOUR BMW FOR THE ROAD AHEAD.

WITH BMW VALUE SERVICE, YOU’LL RECEIVE:

CONTACT OTTO’S BMW FOR MORE INFORMATION AT 610-399-6800

When your vehicle no longer qualifies for BMW No-Cost Maintenance or the Maintenance Program 
Upgrade, BMW Value Service will help keep it an Ultimate Driving Machine.®

1275 Wilmington Pike, West Chester, PA  |  Ph: (610) 399-6800  |  ottosbmw.com

Fixed pricing on a variety of services, so you’ll know what you’re paying for up front. 

Assurance that your BMW is in the hands of BMW-trained technicians. 

Only Original BMW Parts and BMW approved equipment.

A two-year unlimited mileage warranty on all parts.

BMW VALUE SERVICE
For the Road Ahead

BMW NO-COST MAINTENANCE
4 years / 50,000 miles

MAINTENANCE PROGRAM UPGRADE
6 years / 100,000 miles


